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Important Notice 
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October 2020 

 
 

COVID-19 - New regulations in Malta 
 
 

- Bars and ‘Kazini’ will not be allowed to open as from 29th October. 
 

- Snack bars and Kiosks will be allowed to open but cannot serve alcoholic drinks. 
They will need to remain closed between 11pm and 5am. 
 

- Groups in public spaces will be restricted to 6 people. The measure will apply to 
public spaces including queues and bus stops, unless social distancing is respected.  

 
- The fine for people found not observing social distancing and group gathering rules 

will increase to €200. If the fine is paid prior to a tribunal hearing, the fine will go 
down to €100. 

 

 
 
 
 


